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On Tuesday, April 09, 2024, at 9:00am, the Municipal Election Commission held 

a Meeting at the Town Hall located at 121 North Gate Road, Myrtle Beach, South 
Carolina 29572. 
 
Present Chair Melynda Cunningham 
 Commission Members Dawn Johnsen-Potter 
  Dave Steed 
  Town Clerk  Jennifer Newbold 
Absent        

 
The media and public were duly notified of the date, time, and place of the Town 

Meeting. At 9:10am, with a quorum present, Chair, Melynda Cunningham called the 
Meeting to order. 
 
 Cunningham began the Meeting with the New Business matters on the Agenda.  
First, Cunningham made a motion and Potter seconded to re-elect Melynda 
Cunningham  Chair of the Commission through April 2025.  The vote was 
unanimously approved. 
 
 Next, the Commissioners discussed replacement options for Cunningham when 
her term ends and replacing resident poll workers for the November 2025 Municipal 
Election. 
   

In Matters that Require Attention, the Commission provided suggestions to 
promote voter awareness and participation in all elections.  They strive to be proactive 
and aid where possible.  

 
There was no Public Input shared. 
    
The Clerk noted tasks necessary before the upcoming June 11 Primary 

Election. 
 
The Commission scheduled the next Meeting for Tuesday, January 14, 2025, at 

9:30am.  With no further business to discuss, the Election Commission Meeting 
adjourned at 9:30am. 

  
Respectfully submitted,  

 Jennifer B. Newbold  

 Jennifer B. Newbold 
Town Clerk 

Approved ___________ 


